
KIDZO WEST HEARING AND VISION 
SCREENING CONSENT FORM 

Hearing screenings are an important tool that can 
identify hearing concerns in children and prevent 
problems with communication, learning, and 
development. Early detection of hearing concerns 
and appropriate strategies leads to better speech 
and language and educational outcomes for 
children, allowing children to achieve their best. 
Children should have their hearing screened at 
least once a year between birth and the age of 
five. As part of our screening program, ENMRSH 
would provide hearing screenings twice a year for 
our center.  

____ I give consent for ENMRSH to screen my 
child’s hearing. 

____ I do not give consent for ENMRSH to 
screen my child’s hearing.  

Vision screenings are an important tool that can 
help identify vision concerns in children. Young 
eyes change quickly, and it is not always easy to 
tell when children have difficulty seeing. Any 
undetected vision concern can compromise a 
child's academic success, joy of learning, and 
social confidence. Early detection of vision 
concerns and appropriate strategies leads to 
better social participation and educational 
outcomes for children, allowing children to 
achieve their best. Therefore, children should 
receive a vision screening at least once a year 
throughout early childhood. As part of our 
screening program, Lion’s Club would provide 
hearing screenings twice a year for our center. 

____ I give consent for Lion’s Club to screen my 
child’s vision. 

____ I do not give consent for Lion’s Club to 
screen my child’s vision. 

CHILD’S NAME: DATE OF BIRTH: 

PARENT NAME: PARENT SIGNATURE: 




